
Subject Progress update for Mt Hope @ 166 Mapua Drive

From MDCA <info@ourmapua.org>

To Dennis Bush-King <Dennis.Bush-King@tasman.govt.nz>

Cc Paul McIntosh <pmcintosh64@yahoo.com>

Date 2021-07-13 22:04

Good morning Dennis,

I would appreciate an update on the Resource Consent process for the subdivision development planned for 166
Mapua Drive please.

Has a resource consent been lodged yet?

Has a decision been made yet to whether the Resource Consent be publicly notified?

Have all the concerns MDCA raised initially been alleviated?

saving the six 100 yr old native trees
soil contamination from water run off into Aranui Park
protection of the roots systems of the trees in Aranui Park, especially now Aranui Park  has been
reclassified as Scenic Reserve 'B'
ensuring there will still be enough water seepage into Aranui Park to ensure the survival of the
wetland plant species
wide pedestrian/cycle/mobility scooter/etc access from Aranui Park through and into the
subdivision that will meet the standard of the future Active Transport Strategy. etc

I would appreciate you taking the time to inform us where this development is up to.

Kind Regards

Marion Satherley

MDCA Chair

--
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